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Description automatically generated]Welcome back to school! We hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer break. As we step into a new academic year, the PTFA is excited to continue our collaboration to make this school year a memorable and successful one for our children.
This newsletter marks the beginning of our journey together for the year. Stay tuned for updates on upcoming events, volunteer opportunities, and ways you can get involved to support our school community. Together, we can achieve great things!
Here's to a fantastic school year ahead!

 A Big Thank You to Our Volunteers!
We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to                     everyone who helped during our Big Help Out                       days in August. Your hard work and dedication                                   made a huge difference, and our school is                                        better because of it. Whether you were painting                                        , cleaning, organizing, or providing support in any other way, your contributions were invaluable.
Your efforts have set a positive tone for the school year, and we couldn't have done it without you. 
Thank you for being such an important                                                part of our community!
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Thursday September 19th @ 4.15PM
High School Hall
(Children Welcome)
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Quiz Night - TBC
Christmas Fayre =  TBC
Bingo	-- TBC

Email:  maharishischoolptfa@gmail.com
Easyfundraising:	        Classlist:
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Maharishi School

PARENT TEACHER AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION




